
NOTIFICATION LETTER FOR ADJACENT PROPERTY OWNERS 

4/26/2022 

 

From:  

Ramon Posada 

10500 Peaceful Valley Rd 

Colorado Springs, CO 80925 

 

This letter is to inform you that I will be applying for a special use permit to continue to park my current 

equipment on my property due to the fact that the county deemed my current use to be against their 

regulations until I get my permit approved. I will also have materials such as rock, sod, and trees on my 

property. This information is being provided to you prior to a submittal with the county. 

Any questions, please feel free to contact the county at (719)-520-6300. 

 

Your neighbor, 

Ramon Posada 

dsdfeuerbach
Text Box
Notice to adjacent property owners is a specifically structured letter and is required to follow the below order:

1. Please begin your letter with the following paragraph:  “This letter is being sent to you because (Name of Owner/Applicant/Consultant) is proposing a lad use project in El Paso County at the referenced location (see item #3). This information is being provided to you prior to a submittal with the County. Please direct any questions on the proposal to the referenced contact(s) in item number 2. Prior to any public hearing on this proposal a notification of the time and place of the public hearing will be sent to the adjacent property owners by the El Paso County Planning and Community Development Department. At that time you will be given the El Paso County contact information, the file number and an opportunity to respond either for, against, or expressing no opinion in writing at the public hearing for this proposal.”  2. For questions specific to this project, please contact:  a. Owner/applicant and consultant(s)  b. Address, email(s), and telephone number(s) 3. Site address, location, property size, and zoning  4. Request and justification  5. Existing and proposed facilities, structures, roads, etc. 6. Waiver requests (if applicable) and justification  7. Vicinity map showing the adjacent property owners  
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